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Victorian Notice to Mariners
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

18 February 2025
Victoria - Australia

No. 106(T) - 2025

Local Port of Port Phillip 

Werribee South
Wyndham Harbour - Australian Offshore Powerboat Championship

Date: Saturday 22 & Sunday 23 February 2025 between 8.00am and 4.00pm.

Details: Mariners are advised of a Powerboat Race approximately 300 metres offshore of 
Wyndham Cove during the date and times nominated above.
The racecourse will take place in an exclusion zone bounded by the following 
approximate locations (WGS84):

MARK LAT LONG
EZ A 
EZ B 
EZ C 
EZ D 
EZ E 
EZ F 
EZ G 
EZ H 
EZ I 
EZ J 
EZ K 
EZ L 
EZ M

37° 58.124’S 
37° 58.232’S
37° 58.309’S
37° 58.327’S
37° 58.281’S
37° 58.216’S
37° 58.165’S
37° 58.029’S
37° 57.826’S
37° 57.594’S 
37° 57.405’S
37° 57.196’S
37° 57.072’S

144° 42.630’E
144° 42.663’E
144° 42.763’E
144° 43.078’E
144° 43.403’E
144° 43.819’E
144° 44.198’E
144° 44.558’E
144° 44.606’E
144° 44.550’E
144° 44.392’E
144° 44.209’E
144° 44.052’E

Marker buoys will indicate the racecourse and exclusion zone. Marshal vessels will also be 
present around the exclusion zone.

Mariners are prohibited from entering the exclusion zone during the date and times 
nominated above and are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity of the 
declared exclusion zone.

Charts & Publications
Affected: AUS 143, AUS 155, AU438144.

Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling, no further Notice will be issued.   

If you require any further information, please contact the event organiser on 0411 624 304.
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David Ritman
Manager Regional Planning
Southern and Maritime Region

If you wish to receive Notice to Mariners issued by Parks Victoria, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au
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